
GRADE APPEAL COMMITTEE
PENNY WILKINS – BUSINESS DEPARTMENT



From: Wilkins, Penny <PWilkins@losmedanos.edu>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 4:48 PM
To: Gunder, Paula <pgunder@losmedanos.edu>
Subject: Re: Grade Appeal Committee Service Question -- Fwd.: Call for Faculty Representation on Governance Committees 
 
Is this ok...

My name is Penny Wilkins, and I am interested in serving on the Grade Appeals Committee. I have been with Los Medanos College (LMC) since 2013, and I have taught at the community college and university levels since 1999. I have served 9 years on the LMC Curriculum Committee, several years on the Distant Education Committee, and currently serve on the Safety Committee. I have been a Department Chair for many years at LMC, as well as at other institutions. In addition, I have served on grade appeal committees at two universities.  

Thank you for considering me 

Penny

